
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  
 

   
  

   
   
     

       
   

  
 

   
   

 
       

   
 

   
   

  
 

      
   

     
     

  
 

     
  

    
  

   
  

    
 

      
       

         
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
         

  
 

 

 
  

 
 

  

    
   
  

  
          

        
      

      
  

 
   

    
    

Avalon Road (CR545) and Flemings Road 
PRELIMINARY DESIGN STUDY 

Newsletter Volume 1 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING 
Orange County Transportation Planning Division is conducting 
a Preliminary Design Study (PDS) to evaluate the addition of 
travel lanes to the existing 2-lane sections of CR545 (Avalon 
Road) from south of Hartzog Road to north of Water Spring 
Boulevard, a distance of approximately 2.6 miles and Flemings 
Road from the Lake County line east to CR545, a distance of 
approximately 1 mile. 

The PDS is Orange County’s detailed project development 
process used to evaluate potential roadway improvement 
options and recommendations and address anticipated mobility 
needs of the corridor. In addition, the study will assess both 
social and environmental impacts associated with the planned 
road improvement. The proposed improvements are intended 
to enhance traffic flow and safety in the area. The County 
invites you to attend a virtual community meeting to review the 
preferred alternative under consideration and provide input. 

In light of COVID-19, the public meeting will be held virtually 
over the internet as a free, live presentation on October 27, 
2021 at 6:00 p.m. with a welcome from District 1 
Commissioner, Nicole H. Wilson, followed by a presentation 
regarding the study process and the preferred alternative. 

We apologize for the technical difficulty at our September 22 
meeting and ask that you log into this WebEx meeting via your 
Chrome or Firefox web browser by visiting the project website 
https://www.ocfl.net/CR545&FlemingsRd and click on the 
virtual community meeting link provided on the homepage 
under “Public Involvement”. Enter your name then click enter 
via the web browser. This meeting will also be broadcast on 
Facebook live via Commissioner Wilson’s Facebook page. 
There will also be a link to a brief online survey that we would 
like to use to get your input about certain aspects of the project. 

For meeting information and project details, please visit our website at 
https://www.ocfl.net/CR545&FlemingsRd 

On behalf of Mayor Jerry L. Demings and District 
1 Commissioner Nicole H. Wilson, Orange County 

is pleased to update you about the CR 
545/Flemings Road Preliminary Design Study. 

Orange County Mayor 
Jerry L. Demings 

Orange County District 1 
Commissioner 

Nicole H. Wilson 

Wednesday, October 27, 2021 
Beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

Web Based Presentation 

WAYS TO STAY INFORMED 
A key component of this study is feedback from the public. The 
County will host one community meeting to exchange information 
and obtain feedback from stakeholders and the general public in 
regards to the preferred alignment and drainage alternatives for 
this project. Upcoming meeting schedule: 

Community Meeting – October 27, 2021. 
Planning and Zoning Commission (PZC) Hearing –TBD 
Board of County Commission (BCC) Hearing – TBD 

https://www.ocfl.net/CR545&FlemingsRd
https://www.ocfl.net/CR545&FlemingsRd
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